
CITATION
Be it hereby known to all that the

Somerville Board of Aldermen
Offers their sincerest gratitude to

Lincoln Technical 
Institute

For their generous fund raising on behalf of the
Somerville Youth Development and Boxing Club.

The benevolence of the Administration, Staff, and Students,
Demonstrates their commitment to the Somerville

Community, and to corporate responsibility.

The entire Membership extends its
Best wishes for continued success in all endeavors.

Offered for the Board this 9th day of February, 2012, by

Alderman Bruce M. Desmond

Attest:  City Clerk John J. Long


